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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment, 

I ask you to support this bill even though it doesn't completely take care of all of the 

problems from the wildland fire risk maps. I was a forest fire fighter back in the late 

1980s and at that time there had already started a push to do nothing on state and 

federal lands to manage the fire risks. Years of neglect and policies that increased 

fire danger should not become the responsibility of the private property owner. Many 

of these private property owners have done and continue to help mitigate fire risk on 

their properties. Both SB762 and SB80 need to be completely repealed. I urge you to 

support HB 3944. 

Thank you. 


